

Green Bay Packers

P.O. Box 10628 1265 Lombardi Avenue Green Bay, Wisconsin 54307-0628 Office / 414-496-5700 Ticket Office / 414-496-5719 Fax / 414-496-7753

January 22, 1996

Mr. Victor Atiyeh 519 S.W. Park Suite 208 Portland, OR 97205

Dear Mr. Atiyeh:

Thank you for your recent letter. I enjoyed reading your story and learning about your stint with the Packers. I guess that the salaries have increased a little bit since your tenure with the Packers. I am glad to know that you have remained a Packer Fan over the years. We are very excited about the season we had this year, and are looking forward to taking our team to the next level in 1996. Thanks again for your letter.

Sincerely,

Mike Holmgren Head Coach

MH:sk